
 

 

THANKSGIVING 

FOOTBALL 2019 

 

Scituate Sailors 

 

v. 

Hingham Harbormen 

 
 

 



 

Thanksgiving Football Program 
 

 
8:30 AM  -  Gates officially open 
 
9:00 AM  -  Senior players and cheerleaders to be honored  
 
9:15 AM  -  Teams begin warming up on the field 
 
9:40 AM  -  Turf Field Opening Ceremony   

 Board of Selectman, Anthony Vegnani 

 School Committee, Janice Lindblom 

 Community Preservation Committee, Dan Fennelly 

 Athletic Director Peter Umbrianna & Head Football Coach Herb Devine 
unveil the 2018 State Championship Banner for Scituate Football 

 

9:55 AM  -  Coin Toss & National Anthem 

 

10:00 AM -  Kick-off! 

 
 
 

Happy Thanksgiving and Go Sailors! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A Message from Activitas 
The newly renovated track and field at Scituate High School will host the 2019 Thanksgiving football 

game against Hingham on November 28th at 10am. The synthetic turf field, track, scoreboard, and 

spectator seating areas will be complete and we hope Mother Nature will be kind for the first game on 

the new field. 

 

Please note that the Athletic Fields Renovation project is still very much under construction. This is the 

only scheduled event for the facility until the spring of 2020. Although the facility is not finished, we are 

excited that the Scituate community will get the opportunity to see the immense amount of hard work 

that has gone into the renovation project to date. 

 

A few important things to note: 

 

Facility Access - Safe and accessible means of access from the school and parking lot to the bleachers 

and the field will be established for the football game. The pathway from Cushing Elementary School to 

the track and field will be CLOSED. Spectators should stay outside of the chain link fence at the 

perimeter of the track. Spectators are NOT allowed on the track surface. Some of the site finishes (ie. 

landscaping, some ornamental fencing and gates, signage, masonry entrance piers, etc.) will be 

completed after Thanksgiving or in the Spring. Please stay on the walkways or you’ll have a really muddy 

pair of shoes. 

 

Concession/Restroom Building - The building will be constructed over the winter. Spectators shall use 

portable restrooms or the restrooms in the high school (adjacent to the gymnasium). Concessions for 

the football game will be set-up in the picnic pavilion. Considering the building subcontractor needs a 

staging area and will be operating in and around the proposed building with heavy equipment, it has 

been decided to defer final paving of the walkways in the area until after the building is complete. The 

compacted gravel around the picnic pavilion is NOT a final condition. 

 

Active Construction Site - The contractor will have temporary construction fencing installed to prohibit 

access to other portions of the site. Access to the other parts of the construction site is strictly 

prohibited. 

 

Electricity - Although the contractor has been working diligently on installation of the new power feeds, 

the permanent power feed may not be energized in time for the football game. If this is the case, 

temporary power will be provided by the Contractor to run the scoreboard, sound system and to 

provide power to the press box. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Mark Novak 
Design Principal 


